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KERR-MEECORPORATION
. KERR-McGEE CENTER . OKLAHOMA CITY, OELAHOMA 73125

ENVIRONMENT AND HEALTH MANAGEMENT DIVISION

~

September 19, 1985 |
a ~

FEDERAL EXPRESS

/ 0m ,

I
Mr. Jack E. Whitten
Nuclear Materials Safety Section L

. Region IV ..

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission fParkway Central Plaza Building
,

611 Ryan Plaza Drive a

Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

RE: License SUB-986 s,
Docket 040-08006
Control Number 424052

4

Dear Mr. Whitten:

Please refer to: (1) your' letter of July 15, 1985, requesting additional
information on the subject license renewal application; and (2) Mr. R.J.
Everett's letter of August 26, 1985, requesting the above response within
30 . days. This letter confirms your | conversation today with Maybelle
Landagora of this office concerning the above.

t

We find it necessary to request an additional 30 days (October 26, 1985)
to submit the requested information due to an unusually heavy work load
and a limited number of personnel available at this time.

The requested information will be submitted in full by October 26, 1985.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

ch
J.C. Stauter, Director

Nuclear Licensing & Regulation
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